
                                                      Marsha Sehler, 1027 Ogden, Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 

Dear Mayor and Members of the Common Council: 

 

I am writing in support of the streetcar project.  As you will notice from my street address that the 

streetcar is scheduled to go in front of my house.   I feel very fortunate. 

  

Recently I was in Jerusalem where they have a rail system running through the heart of  that historic 

city.   If they could figure it out, so can WE. 

 

Please mark as affirmatively wanting your vote for this streetcar project. 

 

Marsha Sehler  

January 20. 2015 

414  / 403-6189    

 

 


